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Campus Assembly 

Minutes 

 

May 30, 2000 

 

The Assembly was opened by Chair Greg Monahan at 3:15 p.m. 

 

1. Approval of Minutes: 

Minutes of the May 2, 2000 Assembly were approved with the correction to the 

title of GERM 333 to Aural and Reading Comprehension. 

 

2. President=s Update 

 

1. Dedications 

Dr. Creighton reminded the Assembly that the Stenard Memorial Garden 

and Alumni Room dedications will be held June 9, 2000. 

 

2. Commencement Speaker 

Robert Terry, a 1957 graduate of Eastern, will be the Commencement 

Guest Speaker.  Terry will also receive the Distinguished Alumnus Award. 

 

3. Bend Update 

Oregon Higher Education has requested that campuses provide them with 

an upper division curriculum.  There is a possibility that COCC could 

evolve into a University becoming a branch campus. 

4. Thank you 

Dr. Creighton thanked Dr. Greg Monahan and the Executive Committee 

for their fine leadership this past year. 

3. Action Items 

 

1. EPCC 

 

1. A motion was made and seconded to approve GEND, POLS, SOC 360 - 

Gender and Power (5) (currently 310) as a general education course.  

Motion passed. 

 

2. Executive Committee 

 

1. A motion was made and seconded to approve the elected committee 

members for campus committees as distributed.  Motion passed. 

 

3. General Education Committee 



 

1. A motion was made and seconded to approve the mission and outcomes of 

the Gen Ed Committee and the appointed committee members.  A lengthy 

discussion took place.  Motion passed. 

 

D.  Pass Report 

 

1. Judd Koehn gave an overview of the progress the PASS Implications 

Team has made to date and introduced the new chair, Kay Firor.  The PIT 

team focused its activities on campus at two levels: 1) faculty education 

and awareness, 2) development of a series of studies in the academic units 

geared to alignment of PASS and models for proficiencies for entry level 

math, science and writing/English classes.  Stipends were awarded for 

PASS related studies to Rob Davis, Mark Shadle, Donald Wolff, Kay 

Firor, Jennifer Woodworth, Anna Cavinato, Sherry Edvalson, and 

Christian Steinmetz.  In addition, a PASS calibration Institute was formed. 

 

4.  Five-minute access 

 

1. Faculty Recognition Banquet - Burr Betts announced the return of the Faculty 

Recognition Dinner.  All are encouraged to attend and have a good time. 

 

2. Student Government Update - Jason Lyman thanked all that worked with him this 

past year and introduced the new president of ASEOU, Brian Lord.  Brian Lord 

gave an overview of his plans for next year and introduced the vice president, 

Sean Phillips.  They both look forward to a productive year. 

 

3. APC Update - Chuck Coate gave an overview of the recent APC meeting.  Some 

of the topics discussed are 1) raising all faculty salaries 2) faculty have equal rank 

and service and new faculty not have salaries that exceed existing faculty salaries 

3) reconsideration of salary formula. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 4:20 p.m.  

 


